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To Whom It May Concern:

I am strongly in support of a strong Cap and Invest program to limit further carbon emissions in our
beautiful state.  Oregon should resume its place as a leader in environmental policy.  I have personally
invested in solar panels and a very energy efficient (well-insulated) house.  We do not own a powered
clothes dryer, preferring to limit our discretionary power consumption in this and many other ways. 
Please do your part to control climate disruption!

Patricia H. Parcells
1165 SE Alexander Ave
Corvallis, OR 97333




